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Founded in 2017, JVAM represents the 
collaborative fusion of creative designers 
with renowned footwear factory, Leiner Shoes. 
As a true artisanal collaboration between 
designer and maker, at JVAM we integrate 
modern and modular design principles into 
the artistry of traditional shoemaking. 

The JVAM narrative centres around celebrating 
the craft of shoemaking to present a 
collection that pushes the boundaries of 
product design. Our collection is a product 
dialogue of balanced contrasts where you 
will find a harmony of artisanal with modern, 
a balance of directional with minimalism and 
the interplay of boldness with subtlety.

Lightweight, flexible and rich in form and 
function, our products speak for themselves, 
embodying our principles of meticulous 
attention to detail, delivering exceptional 
quality and our commitment to responsible 
manufacturing. Our focus is on curating 
unmatched comfort through functional design 
as we put forth a catalogue that tells the 

story of conscious craftsmanship.



MIA
37479

GRIS
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa



MAX
37480

PUTTI
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa



GRIS
Cow Nappa

GALAXY
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

MARIE
37476



PUTTI
Cow Nappa

SALINAS
Cow Nappa

GRIS
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

MASON
37478



PUTTI
Cow Nappa

PERIWINKLE
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

RIVER
37378



PIEDRA
Cow Nappa

GRIS
Cow Nappa

GALAXY
Cow Nappa

RAE
37379



GRIS
Cow Nappa

GALAXY
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

WADE
37841



SALINAS
Cow Nappa

GALAXY
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

WILL
37517



PUTTI
Cow Nappa

GRIS
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

WINTER
37437



BLACK
Cow Nappa

GRIS
Cow Nappa

KEVIN
37373



SALINAS
Cow Nappa

GRIS
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

KAI
37360



BLACK
Cow Nappa

SALINAS
Cow Nappa

KING
37374



SALINAS
Cow Nappa

PUTTI
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

DOMINIC
37489



PERIWINKLE
Cow Nappa

GRIS
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

DEAN
37468



PIEDRA
Cow Nappa

GRIS
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

DEREK
37523



BLACK 
Cow Nappa

EAGLE
32696



ORO
Cow Skretch Lux

SALINAS
Cow Nappa

PUTTI
Cow Nappa

GALAXY
Cow Nappa

AXEL
37471



GRIS 
Cow Nappa

ALEX
37093



BLACK 
Cow Nappa

AUGUST
37092



GALAXY
Cow Nappa

SALINAS
Cow Nappa

JOE
37497



SALINAS
Cow Nappa

GRIS
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

JORDAN
37438



SALINAS
Cow Nappa

GRIS
Cow Nappa

BLACK
Cow Nappa

JACK
37498



BLACK 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

CLOVER
37060



ORO
Cow Skretch Lux

GRIS
Sheep Smooth Nappa

BLACK 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

CARSON
37483



SALINAS
Sheep Smooth Nappa

PUTTI
Sheep Smooth Nappa

BLACK 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

CAIRO
37513



ORO
Cow Skretch Lux

PUTTI
Sheep Smooth Nappa

BLACK 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

LAKE
37469



BLACK 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

LUNA
37470



GRIS 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

SALINAS 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

LUCAS
37551



BLACK 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

SALINAS 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

GRETA
37496



BLACK 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

PUTTI 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

GAVIN
37842



BLACK 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

GRIS 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

GEMMA
37466



SALINAS
Sheep Smooth Nappa

PUTTI
Sheep Smooth Nappa

BLACK 
Sheep Smooth Nappa

GRANT
37500



ORO
Cow Skretch Lux

PIEDRA
Sheep Smooth Nappa

PUTTI
Sheep Smooth Nappa

BLACK
Sheep Smooth Nappa

GRADY
37499


